
 

 

 
 

Ref	No: RML/2023-24/351 
 
Date: April 19, 2023 
 
To,  
BSE	Limited                                                                         

								Scrip	Code:	543228		                                  	
	

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub:	Increase	in	Volume	‐Clarification	
Ref:	Email	dated	April	19,	2023	bearing	Ref.	No.	L/SURV/ONL/PV/MG/	2023‐2024	/	25	
	
Kind Attn: Mr. Aditya Ammu- On-Line Surveillance 
 
This is in response to your captioned letter requesting clarification on the increase in volume in the Company's 
security/shares in the recent past. 
 
We hereby submit that we are not aware of the reason for the significant increase in the volume of our shares 
as noticed by the Exchange. We also confirm that there is no such announcement/ information in the 
possession of the Company which is price sensitive in nature and pending to be disseminated to the Stock 
Exchanges. Further, we submit that we are in appropriate compliance with Regulation 30 and other applicable 
provisions of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosures Requirements) Regulations, 2015 ("Listing 
Regulations") as far as disclosing all material information, price sensitive information etc. are concerned.  All 
our Press releases containing important updates about company’s various affairs are also uploaded on 
exchange website before release. There has been no deviation from the same. Any increase in volume of shares 
listed on the Stock Exchange(s) is purely market driven and the Company has no control over the same. 
 
We follow the most transparent level of governance practice and ensure adherence to all applicable 
regulations. 
 
Please take the above information on record. 

 
Thanking you, 
Yours truly, 
For Route	Mobile	Limited	
	
	
	
___________________________________________________________________________	
Rathindra	Das	
Group	Head‐Legal,	Company	Secretary	&	Compliance	Officer	

  Membership No: A24421 
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